
 
This message is from outside the City email system. Do not open links or attachments from untrusted
sources.

From: Board of Supervisors (BOS)
To: BOS-Supervisors
Cc: Major, Erica (BOS); Calvillo, Angela (BOS); De Asis, Edward (BOS); Entezari, Mehran (BOS); Mchugh, Eileen

(BOS); Ng, Wilson (BOS); Somera, Alisa (BOS)
Subject: FW: I support FILE NO 230779 street renaming
Date: Thursday, July 20, 2023 8:08:34 AM

John Bullock
Office of the Clerk of the Board
San Francisco Board of Supervisor
1 Dr. Carlton B. Goodlett Place, Room 244
San Francisco, CA 94102
(415) 554-5184
BOS@sfgov.org l www.sfbos.org
 
Disclosures: Personal information that is provided in communications to the Board of Supervisors is subject to
disclosure under the California Public Records Act and the San Francisco Sunshine Ordinance. Personal information
provided will not be redacted.  Members of the public are not required to provide personal identifying information
when they communicate with the Board of Supervisors and its committees. All written or oral communications that
members of the public submit to the Clerk's Office regarding pending legislation or hearings will be made available to
all members of the public for inspection and copying. The Clerk's Office does not redact any information from these
submissions. This means that personal information—including names, phone numbers, addresses and similar
information that a member of the public elects to submit to the Board and its committees—may appear on the Board
of Supervisors website or in other public documents that members of the public may inspect or copy.
 
 
 

From: sky@skyhi.digital <sky@skyhi.digital> 
Sent: Wednesday, July 19, 2023 7:48 PM
To: Board of Supervisors (BOS) <board.of.supervisors@sfgov.org>
Cc: Low, Jen (BOS) <jen.low@sfgov.org>
Subject: I support FILE NO 230779 street renaming
 

 

FILE NO: 230779
[Street Naming - Portions of Palo Alto Avenue to La Avanzada Street and
Dellbrook Avenue]
 

Resolution renaming a segment of Palo Alto Avenue to La Avanzada Street
from its new terminus at 241 Palo Alto Avenue westward to its intersection
with Dellbrook Avenue and renaming the remaining segment of Palo Alto
Avenue between its intersection with Dellbrook Avenue and its westward
terminus at Clarendon Avenue to Dellbrook Avenue
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I reside at 220 Palo Alto Avenue, San Francisco.
 
I support this resolution, as it officially renames two blocks of city streets to match
the existing street signs and common usage by nearby residents.
 
James A. Schuyler


